Morningside Elementary School
SBDM Virtual Meeting Minutes
January 21, 2021
The SBDM meeting began at 3:35 pm. Members present were Tim Mudd, Morgan Cross, Roger Henson, Amy Key, Ashley Atcher, David Headspeth, and Melissa Nepi. 
Council reviewed the current agenda. Ashley Atcher made a motion to approve the agenda; motion was seconded by Melissa Nepi.  All were in consensus. 
Council reviewed the December meeting minutes. Amy Key made a motion to approve the minutes; motion was seconded by Roger Henson.  All were in consensus. 
No public comment on this date. 
Tim Mudd shared the Principal’s Report with Council members including the following information: 
· Enrollment- MES currently has 480 students enrolled. 
Tim Mudd shared MES updates:
· Grade level PLC’s resumed on January 4th.
· Bus evacuations and school drills were completed for A group on January 19th and B group was today.
· Grades will be emailed to parents tomorrow, January 22nd.
Tim Mudd shared upcoming events:
· Star Benchmark Testing is scheduled for January 25-29th. Virtual students will be tested “virtually”.  An email will be sent to parents with instructions and information regarding the test tomorrow. 
· Valentine parties for group A is scheduled on February 9th and group B will be on February 11th.
· No school on Presidents Day, February15th.
Tim Mudd presented to council an update on Budget Reports.  Attached are current budgets for Section 6 and General Funds. 
Tim Mudd gave an update on COVID-19 at MES.  Kroger will be the provider for vaccines for EIS staff.  Mr. Mudd is hopeful that vaccinations will begin next week. There are still a lot of unknowns at this time. 
Tim Mudd reported on offering a 4 day school schedule for struggling students, students with the highest academic needs, students involved in CPS cases, and neglect/abuse students. At this time, MES has 114 students that are participating virtually. We have 228 students in group A and 208 in group B. We are not having Friday learning labs since we are offering 4 days a week to those struggling students. 
Tim Mudd gave an update on the status of the 2021-22 Professional Development Plan. It will be finalized by the next meeting. Areas that will be in the development plan include balanced literacy, station teaching, and growth mindset. 
Tim Mudd reported that the board voted to approve the 2021-22 School Calendar. Option 3 was accepted and is provided in the packet for review. 
The next regular scheduled meeting date is February 18th at 3:30 pm.  The meeting will be held virtually via Google Meet.  The code word is “council”. 
Morgan Cross made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Amy Key seconded the motion. All were in agreement. The meeting adjourned at 3:54 pm. 
________________________________

______________________________

Tim Mudd, Principal




Amy Key, Co-Chair
